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this talk takes up the history 
of the forensic sciences to examine the 
changing relationship between individ-
ual identification and personal identity 
from the Counter-Reformation to the 
Dreyfus Affair. Specifically, it focuses 
on the methods of the French hand-
writing masters (maîtres écrivains), the 
first Europeans to claim the glorious 
title of ”expert.” These experts claimed 
to have mastered a new science of the 
particular, one which allowed them to 
identify legal subjects by proving the 
(dis)similarity of their handwriting and 
personal signature, which these experts 
touted as the new sign of a stable and 
credit-worthy character. But as several 

controversial cases show, this art also 
proved vulnerable to epistemic chal-
lenge, notably in the Dreyfus Affair. 
This broader project tracks changing 
standards of proof at the intersection of 
science, law, and historical scholarship 
in order to cast light on the develop-
ment of this ”forensic self.” In the pro-
cess this talk provides a bitter-sweet re-
flection on the rise and demise of script 
culture.
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